
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, January 14, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 
 

• Seagulls! Did you know our annual MLK assembly is this Thursday? Be prepared for our 
2025 theme: Unity in Diversity! If you are involved in the assembly or are in BSU, you 
must come to afterschool rehearsals today from 2:15-5pm!  We will meet in A124, Mr Ellis 
room at 2:15pm.  

• Attention all EHS Siblings - today is the day.  Please come with your sibling to A 306 
afterschool to get a photo taken if you would like to be included in the sibling section of the 
yearbook.  Photos will also be taken on Thursday in A306.  See you this afternoon. 

• Congratulations to all the students who entered the PTA Reflections contest this year. The 
theme was "Accepting Imperfections"  In Visual Art, Charlie Oyler and Madeline Sakai 
each won a 1st place. Honorable Mentions went to Lyla Peterson, Oliver Adamis, Shalea St. 
Louis and Zoey Bond. Lillian Heilman received an honorable mention is both visual arts 
and photography. In the Literature category we have two first place winners: 
Congratulations to Lucy Bower, and Nneoma Anamelechi. Fern Calderwood received an 
honorable mention in this category. Finally, a shout out to Kenley King who submitted 
their work in the dance division and earned an honorable mention. The work of Charlie 
Oyler and Madeline Sakai will be forwarded on to the state level competition. Good luck 
artists! 

• There is a DECA meeting this coming Thursday in room B-315 – come celebrate our Area 
competition success! 

• Buy a cup of cocoa for $1.50 at The Nest and get a cookie for free! Open both lunches. 

• Freshmen!  Upload your SCIENCE assignments today, in Room S205, after school at our 
January Eat and Complete. 

• There will be an informational softball meeting with Coach Millar on Thursday, January 
16th, from 2:15pm to 2:45pm.  If you are interested in turning out this spring, please 
attend this meeting!   

• If you are attending the final First Chapter Friday check-in meeting, head to the library 
now. 
 
 

 
Today in sports 

• Boys basketball vs Marysville-Getchell at 7:15 

• Boys swim vs Stanwood at Everett Y at 2:30 

• Girls bowling vs Ferndale at 2:45 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


